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Heller Statement on Housing Hearing in Las Vegas
(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) submitted the following statement for the record for the House Financial Services Committee’s Field Hearing in Las Vegas titled - An Examination of Potential Private Sector Solutions to Mitigate Foreclosures in Nevada.

Earlier this year, Heller introduced the Keeping Families in Their Home Act (S. 2080), legislation that would allow banks, Fannie Mae, and Freddie Mac to offer long-term leases for foreclosed homes. The legislation is designed to give families an opportunity to stay in their homes and ease the pressure that foreclosures put on home values. 

Senator Heller’s hearing statement is below:
Statement of Senator Dean Heller

House Financial Services Committee

Field Hearing on 

"An Examination of Potential Private Sector Solutions to Mitigate Foreclosures in Nevada”

March 15, 2012

I want to start by thanking my friend, Congressman Joe Heck, and Chairwoman Capito for being leaders in initiating this important hearing "An Examination of Potential Private Sector Solutions to Mitigate Foreclosures in Nevada."  While the Senate schedule prevents me from being with you to discuss this vital issue today, I want to add my voice to those concerned about the ongoing foreclosure crisis in Nevada.

As the nation’s leader in foreclosures, no state understands the consequences of falling home values more than Nevada.  Something has to be done to stop home prices from falling and put an end to this crisis. The real estate market provided the base for the economic growth Nevada enjoyed for 30 years, and it will be essential in leading us out of the current recession.  Strengthening home values while keeping Nevadans in their homes will help stabilize the housing market and provide the needed relief for those struggling with their mortgages.

I recently introduced the Keeping Families in Their Home Act, which would help stabilize home prices, preserve our neighborhoods, and allow families a chance to stay in their homes.  This legislation would allow financial institutions to offer long-term leases for foreclosed homes to the previous homeowner. The legislation is designed to give families an opportunity to stay in their homes and ease the pressure that foreclosures put on home values.

Congress needs to develop policies that not only promote responsible homeownership, but also job creation, in order to assure that Nevada and our nation will experience the economic growth that promises optimism and prosperity.   

I want to thank my colleagues for holding this important hearing, and look forward to continuing our partnership to support Nevadans who continue suffering during these difficult times. 
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